
Our Easter trail in the 
first week where all non 

essential shops
re-opened proved to be 

exactly what we all 
needed, even the sun 

was out. 
Amongst the fun, smiles 

and laughter, Holly 
Parkers families and the 

community joined in, 

raising £800 in the 

process.



EASTER STALLS ON 
WEDNESDAY 14/04 



EASTER STALLS 
ON SATURDAY 17TH APRIL 





A lot of you were not able to make our 
Easter trail and were asking if there is 
another way to donate to the PTA, so 

here is a QR we have set up in support 
of our Easter trail.

All donations go to the PTA, therefore 
your association that benefits our 

children.   
https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=YVBCSDPG8Y3WC

https://www.paypal.com/donate?hosted_button_id=YVBCSDPG8Y3WC

